
 
 

 

Dear Side by Side Parents and Guardians: 

 

Please take a moment to let us know if you would like to receive school 

notices/announcements via email or if you would prefer hardcopies.  Please fill out the 

form below even if you filled it out last year and return it to the main office.   

 

____No change required 

 

____Yes, I received emails last year, however my email address has changed. My new 

email address is:   _________________________________________________________ 
                                                (Please print) 
____Yes, I would like to begin receiving school notices/announcements via email. My 

email address is: ________________________________________________________ 
    (Please print) 

 

____No, I require hardcopies of school notices/announcements. 

 

 

My children are in the following grades: 

 

Student _____________________________________Grade______________ 

 

Student _____________________________________Grade______________  

 

Student _____________________________________Grade______________ 

______________ 

Student _____________________________________Grade______________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent signature: ______________________ Date: __________________ 
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